
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Public Consultations on Climate Change & Hydropower Generation 

 

19 September 2016 

The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) has developed a new policy on Climate 
Change and another on sustainable hydropower generation. The two policies have been 
gazetted and are open for public comments and inputs.  

In the Northern Cape, the public consultation workshop will be held as follows: 

 

Date :  20 September 2016 

Venue : DWS Kimberley Office in Beaconsfield 

Time :  10:00 

Based on this we are kindly requesting an opportunity for an interview to provide more insight 
on these two crucial policies and their roles in dealing with future unfavourable climatic 
conditions, as well as strengthening the water-energy nexus. 

 

END 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information contact: Amogelang Moholoeng 082 653 1682 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za 

 

 


